
From: Stephen Schaffer   
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 12:53 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: written comment eb-2016-0315 
 
I bought a fixer upper cottage/cabin in the woods up north for a place worth around hundred and 
thirty thousand but because Im in a low density area I will see my energy costs increase the 
maximum amount. How is that fair that they people that can least afford the increase are being 
hit the hardest.   
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